
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2022 
 
To:  12th Grade 
 
From:  Jeremy Rynders 
 
Re:  SAT Day on Wednesday 10/12/21 
 
 
Yonkers Public Schools has officially designated Wednesday, October 12, 2022 as the annual 
College Board Testing Day.  These in-school assessments exemplify the District’s pursuit to 
provide equity and access to the college process and are at NO COST to families. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  This is a mandatory school day for ALL SENIORS; attendance is taken. 
 
Saunders Seniors will take the SAT exam on this date.  Gym doors open at 7am; exam begins 
promptly at 8am.  Students will not be permitted in after the exam begins.   

 

Arrival • Seniors report at 7am to the rear gym doors.  Students will be 
registered in the gym upon arrival.  

Testing Location • Gym, Check Your School Email for Your Seat 
Assignment 

Materials Needed • TWO #2 pencils with erasers 

• Calculator 

Dismissal • After exam is completed (estimated 11:30 am) 

• All students will be dismissed at the same time 

Transportation • Students must arrange for their own transportation  

 
IMPORTANT:  Leave all belongings at home with the exception of keys and cell phones.  ALL 
electronic devices must be turned off and will be collected for the entirety of the test.  You will be 
dismissed immediately and your scores will be canceled if you do not comply with these rules.   
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